Barish clerk

From:

Sent: 18 September 2023 11:14

To: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk
Subject: RE: Fencing

Dear Abi,

Thank you very much for your email below which we were disappointed to receive. Please rest assured that this
matter has been referred on to our Trust and colleague from the Trust will be in touch with you in due course.

Yours sincerely

From: parish clerk <parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 September 2023 13:38

To: MEL-Office <office@melbournvc.org>

Subject: Fencing

Good afternoon

I am contacting you from Melbourn Parish Council to inform you of a number of complaints we have received as a
result of the recent fencing that has been erected on the college site.

The issue comes from pedestrian access to the Sports Centre and evening activities on the site. Pedestrians are
having to walk on the single lane road way between the driveway and Sports Centre parking area. | am sure you are
aware of how busy this area is in the evening and residents have raised concerns over the safety issues that have
now been caused.

Please could you let the council know if there are any plans to re-open pedestrian access out of school hours?
Please do call to discuss if that is easier.

Many thanks
Abi Williams

Abi Williams & Alex Coxall
Parish Clerk

Melbourn Parish Council
Melbourn Community Hub
30 High Street

Melbourn

Cambridgeshire

SG8 6DZ

Tel: 01763 263303 (option 3)
arishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk

melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk





